
July1, 2024

Mohammed Humran

Invitation to attend the 4th International Forum on Big Data for

Sustainable Development Goals(FBAS 2024)

Dear Mohammed Humran,

The 4th International Forum on Big Data for Sustainable Development Goals (FBAS 2024) will be
held from 6th to 8th of September 2024 in Beijing. The Forum will be hosted by the Chinese
Academy of Sciences, and organized by the International Research Center of Big Data for
Sustainable Development Goals (CBAS).

The International Forum on Big Data for Sustainable Development Goals (FBAS) is a high-level
international event on big data for sustainable development, organized annually since 2021 and
have been attended by thousands of participants from about 80 countries and regions. FBAS has a
keen interest in sharing big data knowledge and promoting digital technologies as well as
innovative data-driven applications for sustainable development. Last year's FBAS 2023 event in
Beijing achieved a remarkable success, receiving high praise and enthusiastic participation from
numerous prominent experts, engineers, policymakers, entrepreneurs, and various stakeholders. The
FBAS events feature in-depth discussions on harnessing the power of big data to expedite the
realization of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development.

FBAS 2024 will follow upon the success of the previous forums, with the theme “Next 7 years: Big
Data Driving Transformative Actions to Achieve SDGs”, the forum will feature a wide range of
discussions on topics such as digital technology serving global sustainable development (SDG 2,
SDG 6, SDG 7, SDG 11, SDG 13, SDG 14, SDG 15, Integrated Evaluations and Interactions among
SDGs), establishing global partnership to promote scientific and technological innovations for
SDGs and encouraging scientific innovation in youth. The forum will provide an exceptional
inter-disciplinary platform for obtaining new knowledge, forging and expanding new networks as
well as partnerships towards collaborative and collective efforts in big data and digital technology
to support the implementation of SDGs.



As a leading expert in your field, you have extensive experiences in facilitating the SDGs. It is with
great pleasure and respect that we invite you to attend this forum. We believe that your participation
will provide valuable information and offer guidelines and direction for future endeavors.

We look forward to welcoming you and benefiting from your presence at this forum.

Yours Sincerely,

Huadong Guo

Chair of the 4th International Forum on Big Data for Sustainable Development Goals


